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 WELCOME
Welcome to RSU 63's new District Newsletter!  

My name is Shelley Wyman,  Data and Communications
Specialist.  I am so excited to have rejoined the RSU 63

District in this capacity.  I will use this newsletter as a tool to
share important information, provide updates from the RSU
63 District Office and Board of Directors, and celebrate the

fun and amazing events happening in our schools!   
Keep an eye on our District website (www.rsu63.org) and the
RSU 63 Facebook page for daily and weekly updates as well!

DISTRICT UPCOMING EVENTS
November

13th - Policy Committee Meeting 3:15pm
22nd - Chris Greely Day of Service
25th- Budget and Finance Meeting 5:30pm
25th - School Board Meeting 6:30pm

HOLDEN
November
4th - Basketball Tryouts
4th - Chess Team Practice 
5th - Picture Retake Day
11th - Veterans Day 
15th - Professional Day
25th & 26th - Parent/Teacher
Conferences
27th - 29th - Thanksgiving Break

November
6th - Picture Retake Day
11th - Veterans Day
15th - Professional Day
25th & 26th - Parent/Teacher
Conferences
27th - 29th - Thanksgiving Break

November
4th - Picture Retake Day
11th - Veterans Day
15th - Professional Day
25th - 26th - Parent/Teacher
Conferences
25th - 26th - Book Fair
27th - 29th - Thanksgiving Break

HOLBROOK EDDINGTON

Be to sure to read your schools weekly newsletters for more details!



 46% of teachers say
their homework

requires technology

We are hiring!  Great pay, great
hours, and great benefits!  

Do you love to drive and want to
make a difference?  RSU 63 is

looking for a full time Bus Driver
and part time Van Driver!  

Bus Driver Training Provided

CURRICULUM CORNER
RSU 63's curriculum is built to prepare our
students for high school by combining high

academic expectations with life skills and a strong
work ethic.  Our curriculum is research based,
standards based, and well rounded.  Students
are provided opportunities to learn through
Project Based Learning, STEM, literacy across

content areas, and real world interaction.
You can find more information on our website at

https://www.rsu63.org/domain/32

CONTACT INFO

NWEA/MTTY: 
Update in November

TESTING UPDATE

 94% of students

say their homework

requires technology Google handles 1
billion queries every

day! 
(or about 115,740 in
the time it took. you

to read this!)

TRANSPORTATION NEWS

Tina Dumond
Director of Curriculum
Gifted and Talented Admin
kdumond@rsu63.org

Zach Chenier, Transportation Coordinator
zchenier@rsu63.org

TechnologyTechnologyTechnology
George Cummings, Technology Coordinator

gcummings@rsu63.org

Check your email for information on how
to access the parent portal and keep

track of your students’ grades!

FUN  
FACTS

FUN  
FACTS



BOARD
 BUSINESS

RSU 63 is looking into ways to consolidate our schools due to
declining enrollment.  The goal of the Board is to provide the
highest quality education while remaining fiscally responsible
to our taxpayers.  You will find a “Consolidation” Tab on the

RSU 63 Website where we will add information, facts, and data
as we move through this process!  Please don’t hesitate to

submit your questions or concerns to
consolidationinfo@rsu63.org

Town of Clifton
Linda Graban,  Term Expires March 2027 - Board Chair

Town of Holden
Cherie Faulkner, Term Expires June 2027 - Vice Chair

Heather Lander, Term Expires June 2025
Amy Hart, Term Expires June 2026

Derrick Robertson, Term Expires June 2027

Town of Eddington
Heather Grass, Term Expires June 2025
Rachel Downs, Term Expires June 2026
Brittany Wood, Term Expires June 2027

RSU 63 Board Members



Originally enacted to mark the end of World War I (11th hour of the 11th day of the 11th month),
Veterans Day now celebrates and honors all who have so proudly served their country in the armed
services. Monday, we will close our schools in recognition of Veterans Day. Please help our students

understand the importance of this day and why we have a “long weekend” this week.

While our first thoughts may be of those brave men and women currently serving in uniform in lands
both near and far, we are also mindful of those soldiers that walk amongst us right here in our

District. Once again, please help me in thanking those employees and family members of RSU 63 who
so proudly and honorably served our country:

 
Air Force

Robert Meyer - Holbrook Principal  
Dana Beers [Husband of Lisa Beers - Holden Teacher]

Chris Bridgham [Son of Mary Bridgham - Holden Special Education Teacher]
Mark Bridgham [Husband of Mary Bridgham - Holden Special Education Teacher]

Kyle O’Connell [Step-son of Ashley Bean-Hutchins - Holbrook Teacher]
Mason Shepherd [Son of Amy Shepherd - Holbrook Ed Tech]

Roger Brownell [Husband of Bernadene Brownell - Holbrook Teacher]
 

Army
Jon Larson - Holden Custodian

Trevor Beers [Son of Lisa Beers - Holden Teacher]

Army National Guard
Paul Bolstridge, Matthew Bolstridge [Teresa Maybury - Sub] 

Paul Turner Jr. [Son-in-law of Brenda DeRoche - Eddington Teacher]
Luke Dusablon [Son of Nathan Dusablon - Holbrook Teacher]

 Marines
David Johnson - RSU 63 Bus Driver

Colin Gamblin [Husband of Lisa Gamblin - Bookkeeper]
Bryant Kiley [Son of Heather Kiley - Holden Secretary] 

 Navy
Eric Kimball - Holbrook Custodian 

Richard Everhart [Husband of Karen Everhart - Holbrook Secretary]
Noah Karam [Son of Kimberly Karam - Holden SLP]

To all of those who served, and to all those family members who supported them-
THANK YOU!

With appreciation and admiration,
Superintendent Jared Fulgoni



Sponsor A Child
 Every year we are amazed at the amount of

support we receive from the community and we
thank you from the bottom of our hearts!  Your

generosity is appreciated more than you know!  
For information on how you can sponsor a child
or if you know of a child in need, please contact

the school secretaries. 

Gloria C. MacKenzie
Foundation Grant

RSU 63 was recently awarded a
$45,000 grant from the Gloria C.

MacKenzie Foundation!! These
funds will allow us to do safety
and security upgrades to the

front of  Holbrook Middle School!
Thank You Gloria C. MacKenzie

Foundation! 

RSU 63 Business Office
Kelly Theriault, Business Manager
ktheriault@rsu63.org

Lisa Gamlin, Bookkeeper
lgamblin@rsu63.org

Grants and Donations

Holbrook Playground
Reno

Thank you to Al Benner
Homes for their $1,000

donation toward the
creation of a ropes and

obstacle course at
Holbrook Middle School!

We appreciate your
support!


